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88 Bcf Natural Gas Storage Injection 
Close to Expectations  

 

The EIA reported today an 88 Bcf natural gas injection into storage for the week ending  September 
24,, 2021.  This was close to the average of estimates for an 87 Bcf injection and yet prices were very 
strong over concerns about demand for US exports and global supply, especially in Europe.   

It has been reported that forecasts for a cold winter in Europe, where gas stockpiles are already 
precariously light, and power demand ramping up in China and elsewhere in Asia has been driving the 
surges in global prices as well as demand for U.S. exports of LNG.     

The latest injection brought inventories to 3,170 Bcf, though stocks held below the year-earlier 
level of 3,756 Bcf and the five-year average of 3,425 Bcf. The Midwest and East regions led with builds 
of 30 Bcf and 28 Bcf, respectively.   
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